
July 2015

KOREMATSU MIDDLE SCHOOL 
COMMUNITY MEETING 

Project Update

Dear Community, Parents, Grandparents, and Friends, 

We hope to see you at our Korematsu MS construction update meeting.   
Please join us on  (day correction) Thursday, 07/23/15, @ 6:30 pm, at the El Cerrito HS 
Cafeteria for an over-view on the construction status of our new middle school.  We will be 
discussing the project including: 

•Construction Update 
•Completion Schedule 

If you are unable to attend the 
meeting or have any questions or 
concerns please call Luis Freese, 
WCCUSD Chief Engineering Officer, 
at 510-307-4542.  Thank you. 

WCCUSD is looking forward to the completion of Korematsu MS.  We will continue to keep the 
community apprised of developments that may impact the neighborhood/students through the duration 
of construction.  We greatly appreciate your patience and support.  

visit us at www.wccusdbondprogram.com
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